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Minnesota Truck Headquarters and its 

customers for making TCHS one of its charities in 

the Race to 300 Sales Event. MTH even covered 

the adoption fee of a puppy who visited for a 
check presentation.  

Subaru for providing a grant for TCHS to host a 

free microchip clinic. The local Subaru dealership 

also hosted a TCHS pet at an adoption event and 

donated dog toys/adoption goodies.  

Chewy for choosing us as one of its beneficiaries 

and partnership charities for Chewy Claus. 

Julie Condon for organizing a plant sale to 
benefit TCHS.  

 

Rinke Noonan for organizing a Casual Friday 

where workers could wear jeans to the office if 

they made a donation to TCHS.  

St. Cloud State University for highlighting our 
mission during its Paws and Pucks hockey series. 

Speaking of SCSU, thank you to the men’s 

basketball team for once again doing a volunteer 

day at the shelter.  

Pet Supplies Plus for organizing a Giving Tree 

for TCHS. 

Raising Cane’s for donating part of the proceeds 

from a special holiday-themed stuffed animal 
pup to us.  

 

The organizers of the Soup Bowl Benefit for 

"Mental Health" and "Those With 4 Paws" at St. 

John’s Abbey for their donation to us. 

The Holly Ball for giving TCHS the opportunity to 
staff the coat check area for donations to the 
shelter. 

Scooter’s Coffee for hosting a Day of Giving for 

TCHS.  

Marv Neubert for consistently bringing our 

shelter much-needed office supplies. 

Everyone who volunteered for, sponsored, or 
attended our 2024 Santa Paws! TCHS raised 
$9,200 to help support our animals. 


